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E-Verify+, our highly anticipated next generation service is coming in 2024!

The “plus” in E-Verify+ represents the benefits the new service provides to employers and employees
alike. E-Verify+ provides employers added efficiency and employees more control over their personal
information.

E-Verify+ answers the call of the modern workplace by streamlining the Form I-9 and employment
eligibility verification process into one seamless experience, and it is on track to be available later this
year!

Pilot launch: E-Verify+ is launching the service as a pilot this spring. We look forward to the valuable
feedback from the pilot to make this new service best meet your needs!

Be sure to watch for more information coming your way about E-Verify+, its many benefits and
updates on E-Verify.gov (https://www.e-verify.gov/). Stay tuned!
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